
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Thursday 9th January 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to introduce our new topic for this half term- 
‘Bloodheart’. I am sure this will be another exciting topic for the children to get their 
teeth into, so to further support their enthusiasm I am setting some My Choice 
homework to be completed over this term. 
 

You’re My Choice this half term is to create a piece of work that is to do with 
the heart. This can be anything you want. Here are some suggestions… 
 

• Create an exercise/food plan for maintaining a healthy heart. 

• Explore media about the heart: art, music etc. Maybe come up with your own 

creations? 

• Find out about famous scientists/ doctors and their work in the field. Maybe 

research what you need to do to become a heart surgeon? 

• Explore hearts of other creatures- are they the same as ours? 

 
The homework is due in Monday 23rd March.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to come and ask me. Have fun! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Miss Beckie Daley 
Year 6 Teacher 

Woodstone Community Primary School 
Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH 

Tel: 01530 519473    email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr Patrick Mullins 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Simone Fellows 
 

Growing together, Learning forever 
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